Re: COP SUBMISSION
Dear Global Compact Office,

In reply to your request for annual COP 2012, Cheval Blanc & Studie 10 A/S is happy to report on
the following points:

* We hereby state our continued support for the UN Global Compact and its ten principles.
* Our policies in regard to Human Rights have not been changed since last year's reporting.

* Our policy related to Labour remains unchanged, and the number of employees in our company is
still the same as indicated.

* Qur activities related to Environmental improvements are on-going, and this point will have an
intensified focus in the forthcoming year.

* In regard to Anti-Corruption our company continues to adhere to our system of non-corruption.

The above commitments are continually part of our business strategy, culture, and daily operations,
and are communicated to the stakeholders of Cheval Blanc & Studie 10 A/S.

Yours Sincerely,
Cheval Blanc Servicerestauranter A/S

2012/12/7 Henrik A. Christensen <henrik@cheval-blanc.dk>
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